
St Mary’s Weekly Newsletter - Friday 27th September 2024 
 

 

Welcome to the Family 

Today we officially welcomed our Reception pupils to our school family in an assembly led by their ‘special 

friends’ in Year 6. They ‘shared the light’ with the reception pupils and promised to help them throughout 

their first year in school 

 

Curriculum Review 

The Government have begun a review into Curriculum and Assessment in schools and have asked for 

responses from parents, pupils and teachers. If you would like to contribute please complete this survey. 

https://consult.education.gov.uk/curriculum-and-assessment-team/curriculum-and-assessment-review-

call-for-evidence/  

 

School Lunches 

Please complete the school meals form to make your child's lunch choices by clicking on this link. Menus 

are available on our school website. The form is open from 8am on Mondays until noon on Wednesdays. 

https://forms.office.com/e/miMkUpPTB5# 
 

Year 1 Class Mass 

Our Year 1 pupils led the first class Mass of the year on Thursday on the theme of belonging. They read and 

sang so beautifully and Father Andrew was so impressed with how well they all took part in the Mass.  

 

First Holy Communions 

On Thursday evening there was a meeting for parents of Year 4 pupils who wish for their children to 

receive the Sacrament of the Eucharist. If you missed the meeting and would still like to take part please 

contact Father Andrew at Mass. 

 

Mini Vinnies 

This week we welcomed our new Mini Vinnies to their post and are delighted that 13 Year 6 pupils have all 

volunteered to put their faith into action this year. Their first project is to lead the Harvest donations. We 

will be collecting tins, packets, cereals, dried good, biscuits, crisps etc for the Bay Foodbank from Monday 

until Friday 11th October 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 30th September – Year 3 Trip to Rising Sun 

Monday 30th September – High Borrans Meeting for Year 6 parents at 6pm 

Friday 4th October – Year 5 Trip to Jarrow Hall 

Friday 4th October – Non-uniform day for EduFootyAid 

Tuesday 8th October – Reading Meeting for Reception Parents 

Thursday 10th October – Reception/Year 6 Class Mass 
 

 

Next week is ZEBRA week on the school lunch menu 

Don’t forget to visit it our school website for further school information 

www.stmarysonline.co.uk  
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Online Safety 

#wakeupwednesdays 

 

 


